

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Friday 31st January

Dear Parents/Carers

Car Parking

Following a number of requests it appears some parents/carers are still parking without due care for the children. As a result next week some of the older children will patrol the area and give out child made 'parking tickets.' This is obviously a light hearted gesture but with a serious message. Parking on the zig zags, on the pavement or the corner of Glastonbury Road is a hazard to other road users and pedestrians and my particular concern is for the safety of all our children.

I look forward as ever to your cooperation in this matter.

Mrs Seccombe

A message from Mrs Seccombe to all the parents, children and families;

I write to say a massive thank you for all your kind words and presents I received on my retirement at Christmas. I was both touched and humbled. I have loved working at St Hugh's and saying goodbye after 33 years was hard. It is an outstanding school with marvellous pupils, parents, teachers and a strong Catholic ethos. I now look forward to watching the school go from strength to strength and to hearing all the achievements of the children,

Thank you so much for your support over the years I have enjoyed at St Hugh's. You are all in my thoughts and prayers.

God Bless,

Elizabeth Seccombe.

A lovely lady and much missed.

Yours, sincerely

M Mountcastle





